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This week the Language of the week next week is Ukrainian 
Hello Good Morning Good Afternoon 

Pryvit  

 
ȱɒɊɄɧɔ 

Dobroho ranku  

 
ȦɐɃɒɐɅɐ ɒɂɏɌɕ 

Dobryy den  

 
ȦɐɃɒɊɋ Ɇɇɏɞ 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, Governors and Friends, 
 
Once again there has been lots of exciting learning going on across the school this week.  
 
As an exit point for Scavengers and Settlers the children in Year 3 were taken back in 
time to a prehistoric cave set up. Children became artists and explored cave drawing 
using charcoal. The children created images that told a story about the prehistoric time 
period.  
 
Penguin Class visited Pizza Express as part of their learning about Healthy Diets and all 
made a pizza which they thoroughly enjoyed. Disappointingly, no body offered me a 
slice!  
 
In Science Club this week the children created their own sherbet which they found very 
exciting!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



On Wednesday, Year 4 went to London Zoo to learn more about the rainforest and the animals that live 
there. They were given a talk and then used a data logger, which showed the temperature and humidity of 
the Rainforest life zone. The children used binoculars to help them spot the animals, which were on their 
spotter guide. Some of the animal highlights were the sloths, spider monkeys, bats and the tiger. They had a 
fantastic, although very tiring day and we would like to that the parents who came with us too. It really was 
a visit to remember. 
 
We also had a Teaching and Learning Review. This is when other Head teachers, with the Leadership Team 
from Raglan, review a particular aspect of the school, looking at what is going well and identifying any 
areas that need to be improved. This focus of this review was the Personal Development of the children and 
their Behaviour and Attitudes. 
 
Personal development includes the children’s knowledge of British values, their understanding of how to keep 
themselves safe and healthy, understanding the consequences of their behaviour and whether they are 
developing as responsible, respectful and active citizens. Behaviour and Attitudes looks at a wide range of 
areas including whether the children feel safe in school, the behaviour throughout the school, whether the 
children are engaged in their learning and know what to do if they get stuck. 
As part of the review, the Head teachers and Leadership Team met with representatives from the School 
Council, the STEM Ambassadors, the Digital Council and the ECO Council. The children were all very 
knowledgeable and could explain clearly their role within the school and all of the projects they were 
currently working on. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive and I was very proud of all of the children. 
We had minor areas of improvement identified such as ensuring all children know the specific vocabulary to 
use when discussing British values such as democracy, tolerance – they could explain these concepts but did 
not know these words and also promoting in school the super work the Eco council does around school so 
everyone knows what a great job they do.  
 
Thank you to all of the children who entered our Extreme Reading Competition. It was very difficult to choose 
the winners and sadly we did not have many KS2 entries. The winners were: Jesse Frank and Hector Rubiano 
Recio in Giraffes, Carla Pellicer Diaz in Penguins, Elsa McDonnell in Tigers and Alexander Niven in Monkeys 
– they all win a £5 book token to spend at the Book fayre. 
 
When we were in the Isle of Wight with Year 6 back in May, we bumped into Shane Ritchie, who was filming 
for his series, ‘Caravanning with Shane Ritchie.’ He spent time talking to the children and the children were 
filmed with him. The episode is showing on Channel 5 this evening at 9pm – take a look if you are free as it 
may feature Raglan children.  
 
We have applied and received some family tickets for the England v Montenegro football match at 
Wembley on Thursday 14th. Doors open at 6.15 and kick off is at 7.45. If you would like tickets please email 
the admin team or pop into the office. First come, first served. 
 
Next week, we are having some repair work to the fence that has fallen down at the entrance by the gym. 
This entrance will be closed on Thursday and Friday of next week and all of the following week, so please 
use one of the alternative entrances. 
 
Reception parents, just a reminder that the Reception children are to bring in their outdoor learning 
waterproofs and wellies ready for their sessions next week. Thank you.  
 
Please may I remind you that parents should not be wandering around the school unless the office have 
signed you in. This is a safe guarding issue, as it is important that we know who is on site. Please give any 
messages for the school office to a member of staff on the door, who will ensure that it is passed on.  
 

Have a good weekend everyone, 
 
Kath Margetts and All the staff 
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Year 6 and Frogs Panathlon 
 
On Thursday, 6 children from Frogs class took part in a Panathlon – a sports competition based on 
Paralympic events - at Coopers School. This is a new sport for Raglan and the children had a fabulous 
time participating in 10 different activities, showing their skills in parachute popcorn, polybat, precision 
bean bag, new age kurling, boccia blast, flight path, skittles, slam dunk, Messi football skills and table 
cricket. The children behaved beautifully, participated enthusiastically and quite surprised themselves at 
some of the results they achieved. Congratulations to all of the children who took part. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Science Club and their Sherbet Creations 



 

Year 4 Rainforest Educational visit  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Important Dates 
 

Open morning for Prospective 
 Reception children -13th November 
Yr 5 National Maritime Museum -14th Nov 
FOR Movie Night – 15th November  
Tiger’s Assembly – 15th November 
Cross Country -  16th November 

Panther’s Assembly – 22nd November  

Crystal Palace Cross 
Country race for  
Years 5 and 6 

 
Will take place on the morning of 
Saturday 16th November. It is open to 
all children; they do not have to attend 
cross country after school to enter.  
 
Entry forms will be available from Mrs 
Dumper from next week. 
                      

Team Points for the Week 
 

Blyton = 635 
Wells = 648 

Crompton= 599 
Darwin = 612 
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Attendance and Punctuality! 
 
       
 

Attendance for each 
class this week: 

Group % Attend L 

Monkeys 100 1 

Giraffes 100 1 

Rhinos 100 1 

Frogs 100 1 

Golden 
Eagles 

100 3 

Pandas 100 5 

Tigers 99 1 

Sharks 99 1 

Penguins 99 4 

Wolves 98 0 

Dolphins 98 1 

Elephants 98 2 

Leopards 98 3 

Puffins 97 1 

Panther 97 1 

Lions 97 2 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
       
 

Lates 
Only one class had no lates this week.  
Well done Wolves!  Congratulations!  

 

This week children were late for school a 
total of 28 times! – This is much higher than 
last week! Let us try harder next week! 
 

 
 
Don’t be late through the gate!  Please 
make sure your child arrives in time for 
school! 
 

Children must be at school each morning 
by 8.55 a.m. for KS1 children and 8.50 

a.m. for the KS2.  

Excellent.  These classes 
are meeting our target of 
96.5% attendance. 

These classes are doing 

very well with average 
attendance. 

These classes are below 
average attendance at 92-
95%. 

Attendance in this class is 

below 92% and of concern. 

Overview 
 

WOW! This week the overall attendance is 
99%.  Every class is rated Gold, also 6 
classes had 100% attendance!  This is very 
impressive!  Well done Monkeys, Giraffes, 
Rhinos, Frogs and Golden Eagles. 
Can   
 

 
 

Please make sure that your child is only 
absent for authorised reasons.  Please try 
to make appointments for Doctors and 

Dentist before or after school. 
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